
Please reconsider the ramifications of this bill.  Once again, this does nothing to reduce violence or protect any 
one. 
 
The new definition of "family" being proposed is, simply put, wrong, wrong, wrong.  
 
Please, please stop this poorly written bill before you re-define what it means to be family in Oregon. 
 
We can do BETTER! 
 
Dr. Kim Gauntt  
Dundee, oregon 
 


